Board of recreation commissioners Meeting
May 3%, 2017

Roll Call:

Gerry Tonner (Chair) Excused
Gerry Aponte (Vice-Chair) Present
MaryAnn Russini Present
Chris Snell LOA
Dino Kostantakis Present
Eugene Godlewski Present
Cesare Papetti Present
Tony Como (Director) Present
Councilman D. Morrell Excused

Gerry Aponte called the meeting to order at 7:12 pm

The Minutes of the April meeting have been tabled until next
meeting

Director Como announced “All requirements of the Open Public Meetings Law
have been met for this meeting of the Board of Recreation Commissioners of the:
Borough of Dumont”.
.  Notices have been transmitted to the newspapers
¢ Notice is prominently posted in space promded on the
bulletin board of the Borough Hall - o
-¢  Notice has been filed with the Borough Clerk

OPEN PUBLIC PARTICIPATION: ' ‘ ‘ '

A Motion was made by Maryann and 274 Dino to open Publlc meetlng Roll cail
taken motion carried

Coleen Rozzi

Introduced herself as the new president of competltlon Cheering

Pene Tenbkijian

Would like to maintain a section of garden space at memorial park. This would be
An educational project for her students. She is a Teacher for Bergen County
Special services

Peter Graham

Brought to the commission attention that track and soccer are on the high school
Field at the same time. He stated that this could be a safety issue. After Much
Discussion it was decided to ask Brian JOYCE to move his practices to 7:30pm
Dino made a motion to close public meeting Eugene 2nd Roll call
Taken motion carried :
CORRESPONDENCE

COMPETITION CHEERING PUT IN A REQUEST TO OPEN REGISTRATION
THE COMMISSION WILL DECIDE WHEN REGISTRATION CAN BE OPEN.

DIRECTOR’S REPORT:;
TONY SAID THAT THE GREASE TRAP AT THE FOOD HUT AT MEMORIAL



3 BIDS WERE OBTAIN WITH THE HIGHEST BIB BEING $2,200.00 THE
LOWEST BEING $600.00. CESARE MADE A MOTION TO ACEPT THE
LOWEST BID TO REPLACE THE GREASE TRAP 2ND BY EUGENE. ROLL CALL
TAKEN MOTION CARRIED

COUNCIL LIAISON REPORT:
NO REPORT

CHAIRMAN’S REPORT;
GERRY A SPOKE ABOUT THE PROBLEMS IN FOOTBALL THEY ARE
CONCERN ABOUT LOW SIGN UPS

COMMITTEE REPORTS

CHRIS
NO REPORT =

GERRY A
GERRY NEEDS 1 MORE QUOTE FOR GINA’S FIELD
MEETING WITH A CONTRACTOR ON TUESDAY MAY ¢TH

EUGENE

JR FOOTBALL

CARLOS FROM FOOT BALL IS NOT HAPPY WITH THE AMOUT OF
- STORAGE THEY HAVE
FOOTBALIL CHEERING
REGISTRATIONS ARE OPEN
COMP CHEERING

NO REPORT

BOYS BASKETBALL

NO REPORT -

BOYS TRAVEL

NO REPORT

DINO

MEN’S SOFTBALL
MEN’S SOFTBALL OK
WRESTLING

NO REPORT

WOMENS SOFTBALL
NO REPORT



GIRLS BASKETBALL
NO REPORT

MARYANN

CERTIFICATION

MARY ANN REQUEST THAT THE COMMISSION HAS A WORK SESSION ON
MAY 16™ AT 8:00PM AT THE BOROUGH HALL

GIRLS SOFTBALL

JAMIE WAS HAPPY WITH HE FINACIAL REPORT FOR THE PROGRAM.
MARYANN RECOMMEND THAT WE REIMBURSE DGS FOR THE NEW
FENCE THEY PURCHASED.OPENING DAY WITH LITTLE LEAGUE WENT
GREAT .SODTBALL IS ASKING IF THEY CAN HAVE MORE STORAGE

GIRLS SOFTBALL WOULD LIKE THE HIGH SCHOOL NOT TO USE THEIR
SHED MARYANN WILL ADDRESS THIS AT THE END OF THE SEASON.
MARYANN ALSO STATED THAT THERE ARE ITEM MISSING OUT OF TJIER
SHED AT TWIN BORO

CESARE

SUMMER REC

THE NEW SHED IS COMING ON MAY 9TH :

E-MAIL WAS SENT TO MARK

CALANDER IS BEING PREPARED

THERE WILL BE NO TRIPS THIS YEAR WE WILL BE BRING MORE
ACTIVITIES TO THE PARK

WE WILL BE SUPPLYING THE SHIRTS FOR TYE DYE DAY
CEASARE WOULD LIKE TO PURCHASE A BANNER TO GO ACROSS
WASHINGTON AVE TO ADVERTISE SUMMER CAMP

MARYANN MADE A MOTION TO BUY THE BANNER 2NP BY EUGENE ROLL
- CALL TAKEN MORTION CARRIED

WATER IS NEEDED AT GAILS PLACE

HOCKEY
THE SUNDAY NIGHT PROGRAM HAS STARTED 5PM TO gPM)

SENIOR BASEBALL

WE MOVED THE HIGH SCHOOL SHED TO BEHIND THE FIRST BASE
DUGOUT

A COVERD BIN WILL BE DELIVERED ON MAY oTH THIS WILL BE USED TO
PROTECT THE ECHO MIX

SEASON WOULD LIKE TO SEE A PORTA JOHN AT THR SENIOR FIELD
LITTLE LEAGUE

OPENING DAY WENT GREAT WITH THE 2 LEAGUES

501C STATUS ALL PAPER WORK HAS BEEN SUBMITTED

ALL COACHES MUST GO THROUGH A BACK GROUND CHECK FOR LITTLE
LEAGUE

A NEW PREZTEL OVEN WAS PUECHASED

OLD BUSSINES
BASKETBALL FINANCE HAS BEEN TABLED



NEW BUSSINESS

CESARE SAID THAT THERE SHOULD BE A SMALL CHARGE FOR THE USE
OF THE PAVILLION.KENNY SUBMITTED IS FLYER FOR APPROVAL FOR
THE SUMMER BASKETBALL PROGRAM.

THERE WAS A DISCUSSION IF THERE SHOULD BE A CIHARGE FOR THE
USE OF THE COURTS '

MARYANN MADE A MOTION TO CHARGE 10% OF THE NET PROFITS 2ND BY
EUGENE. ROLL CALL TAKEN MOTION CARRIED

MARYANN REQUESTED THAT THEIR BE A RECREATION E MAIL TONY
WILL WORK ON IT

CESARE MADE A MOTION TO ADJOURN THE MEETING Lo
2ND BY MARYANN ROLL CALL TAKEN MOTION CARRIED -

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:30PM

SUBMITTED BY
TONY COMO




